
  
  

MEMO 
 

TO: Historic Landmarks Commission 

 

  
THROUGH: Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie, Deputy Community Development Director and 

Planning Administrator   

Community Development Department 

 

  
FROM: Kimberli Fitzgerald, Historic Preservation Officer  

Community Development Department 

 

  
DATE: For the meeting of August 20, 2020 

 

  
SUBJECT: HIS19-15MOD1– 189 Liberty St NE; Open Record 

 
 

On July 16, 2020, the Historic Landmarks Commission held a public hearing for HIS19-

15MOD1. Due to Special Hearing Procedures during the COVID-19 pandemic no public 

testimony was accepted at the public hearing.  

 

The hearing was closed, and the record was left open until July 23, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. for anyone 

to provide additional written testimony. No comments were received from the public.  

 

The applicant had until July 30, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. to submit final written rebuttal. The applicant 

did not submit any additional comments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: HIS19-15MOD1 File 


